

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043

Fax: 02 6847-2304

Dear Parents/Carers

Thursday 22 April 2021

Gilgandra Public School has been invited to entertain at the Long Stay section of Coo-ee Hospital on Wednesday 28 April at 10:15 am.

Kindergarten Alpacas and K/1 Possums will perform their Grandparents' assembly item. Students will walk to and from the event supervised by Mrs Naden, Ms Zell, Mrs Prout, Mr Priddis and Mrs Harland. The students will leave school at 10:00am and return when the performance is finished. Students will need to be in winter uniform.

Yours sincerely

Patricia Howard